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Dear Parents and Carers

We are holding a Year 10 Raising Standards Information Evening on Tuesday 6th June
from 5:30-6pm in the main hall. It is really important that you attend this event as we will
be sharing information about the actions which will be launched during term 6. We want to
prepare students, and support them as much as we can, for a really positive September
start. The evening will include information on the following:

- Mock exams - Students have the opportunity to complete exam papers in exam
conditions (starting 19th June). We will share a copy of the mock timetable with how
you can best support them with their revision at home.

- Assessment manifests - outlining the content that will be assessed in the mock
exams and links to revision resources.

- Subject homework - specific tasks to complete at home which are designed to
embed subject knowledge and exam practice (starting 3rd July and continuing in
September)

- P0 - extra Maths or English each morning (starting 10th July and continuing in
September)

- P6 - 1 extra hour of teaching each day from 3-4pm (starting 10th July and
continuing in September)

Excellent attendance, hard work and taking full advantage of the additional opportunities
available will ensure that your child achieves excellent outcomes and is prepared for their
future studies. Further actions will be shared in Term 1 of Year 11.

You will also have the opportunity to speak to us at the end of the event, if you have any
individual questions. This is the beginning of a challenging and exciting period in the lives
of your children. We are with your children every step of the way and will do absolutely
everything we can to ensure that they get the very best outcomes at the end of Year 11.

If you are attending, we ask that you please complete this form here to confirm. We very
much look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Matt Standing
Assistant Headteacher

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWhrsp3qdnHXb6hGtNfHcJ2fBQf2cGdRjNJneZ0pzEl3tUaw/viewform?usp=sf_link

